
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Out of Class Summer Learning 

 

Summer is coming and what will your children be doing?  

 

For parents, the first thought is how to ensure that they don’t waste time, but how we can also keep 

them engaged, relaxed and challenged?  

  

AISL Outdoor (“AO”) might be the answer you are looking for!  

 

The AO summer progamme affords opportunities for learning outside the classroom at 10 different 

locations of AISL Harrow Schools. Students can either develop new interests or hone existing 

talents, including, but not limited to, language, sports, arts and technology. 

 

We believe in the holistic development of our students and so AO is here to serve as an extension 

to the school learning. Not only will students pursue special interest subjects, but they will also 

build up leadership potential, strengthen communication skills and collaborative strengths, critical 

and creative thinking. This can be accessed as part of the 5.5-day programme during this Summer 

in a relaxed and inspirational environment. 

 
This opportunity will be available to all students aged 8 to 16 on a first come first served basis. AISL 

Harrow students will benefit from an early bird discount if registered before 31st January 2023. To access 

this discount, please use the following link: https://aisloutdoor.com/discount/HARROWSTUDENT2223. 

 

 
 

Come join us this summer and ensure your child remains engaged and enthused, learning and 

having fun this summer! 

 

 

 
For & on behalf of 

AISL Outdoor 

 

 

 

 

Ahmed Hussain 

Chief Education Officer  
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